
CITY OF MARSHALL 
AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

 
 

Meeting Date: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 

Category: STAFF REPORTS 

Type: INFO 

Subject: TH 59 Project Update. 

Background 

Information: 

MnDOT District 8 is planning to 
complete a concrete pavement 
rehabilitation and diamond 
grinding project along US 59/ 
Main Street from MN 23 to a 
point just north of Lyon County 
6 where the pavement changes 
to a bituminous surface. The 
project will largely consist of 
surface grinding for the 
Marshall portion of the project, 
with more concrete panel 
replacement occurring on 
other segments of US 59. 
 
The project is expected to begin in late July or early August and should last 
approximately 2 weeks in Marshall. The project will occur under traffic in Marshall 
city limits with one lane of traffic available in each direction. A detour will be in place 
for the two-lane highway portion of the project. The detour will follow Lyon County 6, 
to Lyon County 35/Saratoga Street, to MN 23. MnDOT has a project website up at the 
following web link: 
http://www.dot.state.mn.us/d8/projects/hwy59marshall/index.html .  
 

Fiscal Impact: There is no Marshall cost participation. We may be paid a small amount for use of a 
local road as a MnDOT detour route. If this occurs, staff would expect the amount to 
be minimal—likely less than $750. 
 

Alternative/ Variations:  

Recommendation: Information item only. If Council desires more information, staff can schedule a 
MnDOT representative to speak at an upcoming Council meeting.  
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